
12/15- HOLIDAY POTLUCK AND CAROLING — Following the Holiday tradition, 
we will meet for food and caroling to celebrate the joys of the 
Season- Bring your favorite dish, dress up, and come prepared 
for a fun evening. Unfortunately our speaker for this event, 
Congressman Barney Frank from Massachusetts, has had to postpone 
his visit to North Carolina due to the Senate still being in session. 
He has, however, rescheduled his visit to both Asheville and Char­
lotte for January 26, 1988.

12/22 and
12/29- We will NOT meet on these two dates due to the Holidays and the 

many commitments that we all have during this time of year. Our 
next meeting will be January 5.

SEASON'S GREETINGS ---------- FELICES PASCUAS
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